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To: Michael Couzzo, Village Manager 

From: Nate Litteral, Water Plant Superintendent 

Date: 9/7/18 

Subj: Brine Water Outfall Stabilization 

This agenda item references the embankment restoration project located under the North 

End of the US1 Jupiter Bridge.  Erosion has occurred over the last few years and exposed 

the Outfall Line.   Murry Logan Construction, Inc. has proposed to stabilize the Outfall line 

with riprap and restore the area surrounding the pipe to the original grade of the bank. 

The total cost of the bank repair is $6200.00 and will be paid out of 401-242-546.342 Water 

System Maintenance fund. 

Nate Litteral 
Water Plant Superintendent 
Water Production 








